
 

 

 

KB/LB/SP/NurseryEaster 
Wednesday 9th March 2016 

 

Dear Parents /Carers  

 

On Tuesday 22nd March, we will be holding an Easter Bonnet Parade for Nursery Children. 

The Parade will take place in the school hall. We would be really grateful if you could 

work with your child at home to make an Easter hat. There will be a first, second and 

third prize given to the best hats. We will be looking for the hat that has been made by 

the child and demonstrates a creative design.   

 

The Parade will take place on Tuesday 22nd March at 1.30pm. Unfortunately due to 

space, there is a limit of 2 tickets per child. Please state below if you require a ticket 

and the amount you require. On this day you will need to enter school through the main 

office, where you will be greeted by the nursery staff.  

  

On Tuesday 22nd March, we are asking all parents to attend the session and no children 

will be able to be left at nursery without an adult present. On this day there will be NO 

Morning Nursery, Morning nursery are however welcome to come along with an adult in 

the afternoon to take part in the parade at 1.30pm. 

 

You are then welcome to come back to the classroom from 2.00pm until 3.15pm to 

complete Easter crafts with your child. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

The Early Years Team.  

_______________________________________________________ 

Child’s name _________________________   Class_______________ 

 

I would like to come to the Easter Bonnet Parade on Wednesday 23rd March at 9.30pm. 

 

 I require   1 ticket []             2 tickets [] 

 

Signed __________________                 Date_________________ 
 

 

 
www.rydersgreenprimary.co.uk  
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Head Teacher: Miss L Blackmore  
   Ba (Hons)  QTS   Pg Cert   AST  

 
 


